
President’s Message 

John Schnittgrund 

This is a message for the new hire members.  I’m sure you have by now read the 

latest edition of the FPPA newsletter.  Apparently, they have been listening to the 

noise from retirees concerning COLA’s. 

In the letter from the Executive Director, Kevin Lindahl, there is a formula for a 

one-time payment for new hires and that payment will come this year.  I would 

encourage all new hires to read what  the Executive Director has to say about the 

COLA situation. 

This is not the answer but at least the FPPA is aware that something needs to be 

done and they are working to get something done. 


